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Summer Term Awards 

 

 

Reception Freddie E for a fantastic attitude towards learning, a kind nature and a great sense of 
humour. 
Scarlett R for resilience, working hard and showing great patience and kindness 
towards others. 

Year 1 Eleanor B for always setting a fantastic example in our class and for her continued 
kindness to others. 
Sennen D for his amazing attitude towards learning and for his resilience and 
enthusiasm across all subjects.  

Year 2 Lexi W for fantastic progress and working so hard. 
Finn W for outstanding progress in all learning. 

Year 3 Jayden W for making excellent progress this term with a determined and positive 
attitude. 
Aggie D for her infectious positivity in class and excellent leadership skills. 

Year 4 Erin F for exceptional progress and improved confidence in all areas of our 
curriculum. 
Oscar P for massive improvements in all areas of English and confidence in 
contributing to class discussions.  

Year 5 Theo H for his effort and progress this year, especially in Maths 
Katie C for her outstanding effort all year and having such a positive attitude towards 
learning. 

Year 6  Alister R for a great work ethic, for taking on board all learning opportunities, 
growing in confidence day by day and showing great determination to succeed. 
Tiana H for having a positive approach to all learning, for surprising herself at her 
own achievements, and willingly acknowledging this, for being resilient and diligent 
and for smiling through the challenges. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
End of Year Awards 

 

 

Caring for Others cup Alex H-E for being a genuine, kind person. 

Progress & Endeavour cup Harry M for his fantastic progress in Maths, 
particularly in arithmetic. 

Music Shield Joshua F for his outstanding effort and achievement 
in all musical endeavours 

Head Teacher’s Award Charley F for being an all round super star! 

 

 



 

A word from Mrs Doherty…  

I can’t quite believe we are at the end of another year. Although it has 
been a year of challenges and changes, our pupils have faced the 
world with positivity, resilience, empathy and good humour and I am 
so proud of them and our school. 
 
Despite restrictions our pupils have enjoyed many educational 
experiences, from growing vegetables, to pottery workshops, to 
immersive history days, Greek picnics, water fights, beach days and 
more.  It was wonderful to be able to get out on school trips over the 
last couple of weeks and we wouldn’t have been able to do that 
without the support of our PTA. It’s been a tough year for them 
fundraising, so please support them if you can!  

 
We are very lucky to have such a supportive school community, from parent volunteers, community volunteers 
and financial support from local businesses, we couldn’t do everything that we do for the children without you. 
We are all immensely grateful for your help. 
 
The end of the summer term is always tinged with a little sadness as we say goodbye to people. Firstly, goodbye to 
Mrs Bennett, our Head Teacher. We are extremely appreciative of her leadership and for making our school the 
very special place that it is, her energy will be missed. And of course, goodbye to our Year 6 pupils, it’s been an 
absolute privilege to watch these children grow into confident young adults and we wish them all well for the next 
step in their journey.  
 
Well done to all of our award winners and to all of our pupils for being the stars that they are. Have a wonderful 
summer break, stay safe and I look forward to welcoming you all back to school on the 7th September. 
 

Parent Pay 

 

 
Please remember to check your Parent Pay account and ensure that all debit balances are 
cleared completely by the end of term. 
 
 

Plymouth Argyle’s Summer Roadshow 
Plymouth Argyle will be running their Summer Roadshow throughout the summer 
holidays. Open to children of all abilities between the ages of 5-15, prices from £5-£18. 
 
Restricted places are available, please book early to avoid disappointment. You can book 
online here. 
 

 

New September school day 

From 7th September, our school day will be from 8:45 until 15:00, the school 
gates will be opened at 8:40. Parents can wait in the playground, but we are 
asking that masks are worn. Teachers will be outside their classrooms to 
collect children and see them into the building. We ask that parents do not 
enter classrooms. Once children have been collected by their teachers, 
parents should leave the playground promptly and we can ensure the 
playground is secured. Gates will reopen at 14:55 for collection.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://argylecommunitytrust.co.uk/our-regions/regional-course-bookings/north-devon-east-cornwall-booking/


 

Facebook 

 

Keep an eye on our Facebook page over the summer holidays, there will be 
lots of pictures and videos for you to see of all of the exciting things that 
have been happening over the last couple of weeks.  
 
The first video on the to-do list is the Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly. Photos of 
individual pupils from the Leaver’s Assembly will be available to be shared 
with parents once they have been edited. 

If you would like a copy of your child’s photo, please contact kdavies@lanivet.cornwall.sch.uk . 
 

Otter Class – Endangered Animal Fundraiser Update  

Thank you to everyone that supported our Otter Class in their fundraising efforts for WWF. The final total raised 
was a massive £524, completely smashing their target. This means that Otter Class are able to sponsor even more 
endangered animals. They wanted to share their passion for helping our planet with the whole school and have 
decided to sponsor an animal of behalf of every class.  
 
From next term each class will receive updates on a different endangered animal species. 
 
The animals that Otter Class have chosen are: 
 

• Reception Class – a dolphin 

• Year 1 – a gorilla 

• Year 2 – a lion 

• Year 3 – a tiger 

• Year 4 – a turtle (chosen because of a class mate’s love of 
turtles!) 

• Year 5 – a rhino 

• Year 6 – a panda 
 

A big well done to our generous and giving Otter Class, now all of our pupils can learn about endangered animals. 
 

 

Diary Dates 
Monday, 6th September 2021 INSET Day, school closed to pupils 

Tuesday, 7th September 2021 Start of the Autumn Term 

Monday, 1st November 2021 INSET Day, school closed to pupils 

Tuesday, 4th January 2022 INSET Day, school closed to pupils 

Friday, 10th June 2022 INSET Day, school closed to pupils 

Friday, 1st July 2022 INSET Day, school closed to pupils 
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